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March 26,2013 

To: 

Subject: 

EMS System 

REVOCATION of Anaheim General Hospital's Paramedic Receiving 
Center Designation 

Orange County Emergency Medical Services (OCEMS) is immediately revoking the 
Paramedic Receiving Center (PRC) designation of Anaheim General Hospital. This 
revocation is done in the interest of public health and safety and is related to the 
hospitals inability to sustain emergency communication functions. 

Effective immediately, all ambulance transported EMS patients must not be 
transported to Anaheim General Hospital 

Pending an evaluation by the California Department of Public Health, the hospital 
remains open as a Basic Emergency Department. 

If you have any questions about this revocation, please contact us at 714-834-3500. 
During non-business hours, please contact the Duty Officer at 71 4-41 5-8980. 

Sincerely, 

Tammi McConnell, RN, MSN 
Program Manager 

Samuel J. Stratton, MD, MPH 
Medical Director 


